24 May 2024

By email:

Téna koe-

Thank you for your request, received on 1 May 2024, under the Official Information Act 1982 (the
Act) for the following information:

“In relation to the update occurring for the HP Notice, can you please advise further on
expected timeframe for roll out? We would like to see a copy of the Notice.”

In response to your request for information on the expected timeframe for roll out of the updated
HP Notice, the Authority confirms it is in the process of finalising the revised package of medically
dependent consumer forms, including an updated version of the current HP Notice. The Authority
does not yet have a timeframe for release of the updated forms.

In relation to your request for a copy of the updated HP Notice, we are declining your request
under section 18(e) of the Act as the information you have requested does not yet exist. This is
because the updated HP Notice is still in development. The Authority will however let you know
when we publish the updated forms.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or
freephone 0800 802 602.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact us by emailing
oia@ea.govt.nz.

Naku noa, na,

Dol Oy wonde
Airihi Mahuika
GM Legal, Monitoring and Compliance

Level 7, AON Centre, 1 Willis Street, PO Box 10041, Wellington, New Zealand - WEB www.ea.govt.nz





